
 

The Linc; 

Principal’s Message: 
Its hard to believe its already February.  Before we know it 

spring will be here!  We had a taste of spring on Monday, but 

the warm weather was followed by cold weather  and has 

made our playground very icy. Thus, we had to close Mount 

Lincoln for the rest of the week. 

Last Friday we had to close Lincoln unexpectedly due to a 

plumbing issue. Please understand that we realize closing 

school can be very difficult for some families, and we tried our 

best to get it fixed ASAP. I sincerely want to thank all the 

workers, including our own Mr. Ron, for getting everthing all 

set for Monday.   

This Wednesday (2/9) is count day.  It is important that 

students are in school every day, but even more important on 

count day because attendance on count day helps us 

determine funding for our district.  Please work as a team and 

do your best to get students to school as long as they are not 

ill. 

I hope you all enjoy a wonderful weekend. 

 

     February 3, 2022 

2/9-Count Day 
2/18-No School-PD Day 
2/21-No School-Mid Winter Break 
2/25- Class Rainbow Day (K=red, 1= orange, 2= yellow, 
3=green, 4=blue, 5=purple) 
3/11-Dress like a Book Character 
3/15-Parent Teacher Conference 
3/17-Parent Teacher Conference 
3/18-No School 
3/24-Sports Day 
3/25-Spring Break 
4/5-return to School 

Kindergarten 

registration for the 

2022/2023 school 

year opened on 

February 1, 2022.    

If you or someone you know has a 

kindergarten-age student, 

registration forms are available on 

our website. 

The Public Schools of Petoskey is 
preparing to welcome the Northmen 
classes of 2035 and 2036!   

Little Northmen Preschool is 
currently accepting applications for 
children turning 4 by September 
1st.  Students will attend Monday - 
Thursday from 8:30 AM - 3:30 
PM.  Information about tuition rates 
and other important information can 
be found on our website. 

Kindergarten registration is open for 

the 2022/23 school year to children 

turning 5 by September 1st.   

Hello!  My name is Kristin Monan and I am the new Student Support 
Specialist.  I will be working with students individually, in small 
groups, and teaching classroom lessons.  Topics will include 
friendship, social skills, problem solving, and other areas related to 
social/ emotional learning. 
 
My family and I recently moved to 
Northern Michigan and we are loving 
it!  I have counseled elementary and 
middle school students for 
seventeen years.  Helping 
children develop social/ coping skills 
for success in their present situation 
(school, family, friendships) and for 
their future (job, relationships) is my 
passion.  Please feel free to reach out 
to me 
at monan.kj.t@northmen.org.  I'm 
looking forward to meeting you and 
your children! 

https://www.petoskeyschools.org/departments/little-northmen-preschool/
https://www.petoskeyschools.org/enrollment/
mailto:monan.kj.t@northmen.org



